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This is the second time I feel compelled to share my objections with you regarding the intentions of Aquind and
it’s plans for the interconnector.

This absolutely, for the sake of the City of Portsmouth and it’s people and wildlife, must not be allowed to go
ahead.

The plans are destructive and with them will bring devastation to some of the most attractive natural areas
located around here.

To even consider letting a zero track-record company remove numerous listed trees; rip up the city access on
the eastern shoreline of the most populated peninsular on the south coast; cut through an important area of
scientific interest on Langstone Harbour; dig its way through the densely populated London Road and East
Hampshire countryside; adding to already high pollution levels and creating many months of traffic chaos, all
for the sake of bringing Non-Eco friendly nuclear power from France to our shores, is quite simply, an
absolutely ludicrous scheme.

The sheer depth of public opposition rapidly growing in this area, really has to be seen to be believed. As the
local people here digest the full details of the disruption that will be caused, the majority cannot see that there is
anything at all to recommend this plan. It would also appear that our French counterparts on the other side of
the channel are also vehemently against this scheme as well.

There are several, far less disruptive schemes, involving much less populated routes and different connection
points to our national grid on offer already.

I urge you most strongly, to firmly reject this Aquind Interconnector Project proposal.

Yours Sincerely
Hayley Warren





